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Dear Parents,
Welcome to the Summer Term. We cannot believe that we are in the final term of the year. The time has flown by. There are lots of exciting activities that the children will be enjoying in their last term at the Infant School. 
As the weather is getting warmer, we will try to do PE outside. Please check your child has a P.E kit in school that includes suitable footwear.
During this time of the year as the weather is getting increasingly hotter, we strongly suggest that your child has a named water bottle in school to keep hydrated. Also, can children bring in a named sun hat for playtimes.
Miss Murphy and Mrs Fitzgerald
The following table shows you some of the topics we will cover this term.

	English
Dear Greenpeace 
On Sudden Hill

Trip Recount - RNLI

Charles Darwin 

Mini-beasts
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	Maths
Place value 
Addition and Subtraction- Efficient strategies
Measures – weight/mass, length, capacity/volume, temperature
Statistics  

Position and direction
	Science
Habitats

Inventors and Explorers

	History 

Holidays and the Victorian seaside

Famous Women from the past (Grace Darling) 
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	Design Technology

Mini-beast Puppets 
	Geography
Seaside


	
	
	Computing 
We are Zoologists

	R.E.

Who am I? 

Our School Family 

Moving on
	Art and Design 
3D sculpture of Grace Darling (Art Day)
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	Music

Infant Proms
Exploring Sounds

Beat
Performance

Pitch

 
	P.E.

Games 
Gymnastics

Dance
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	PSHE

Jigsaw- 

Relationships 

Changing Me 
	
	
	


